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Thank you Bordentown Twp Committee,
 
At the Bordentown Twp Nov 23 meeting, concerning Transco’s application for Gas Compressor Station Complex right of way (for proposed Southern Reliability Link SRL pipeline), the Bordentown Twp Committee did not grant Transco easement.  Supporting the hundreds of local residents at the meeting. 
 
Thank you Bordentown Twp Committee, for logically evaluating the facts, presented by Transco. I encourage all affected governing bodies, to follow Bordentown Twp’s example and evaluate Transco Gas Compressor Complex and Southern Reliability Link (SRL) pipeline need and impact.
 
Residents of Bordentown Township, Bordentown City, Chesterfield, North Hanover, New Hanover, and Upper Freehold should continue educating themselves on the proposed over 30 acre, 30,500 HP Transco compressor station complex , on the South East corner of Rt 528 and the NJ Turnpike, and the 27 miles of 30 inch, 722 psi, pipeline. Information can be found on http://www.responsible-pipeline.com/The-Problem/ and http://stopthepipelinenow.weebly.com . 

